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Missionaries to The Rio Grande Valley and Mexico – For We Are Labourers Together With God  I Cor. 3:9

In Him,

Daniel and Michelle Jones

We thank you for your support of $___________ given in May and June of 2015.

“Gracias!”  (Spanish)   “Teinkiu” (Spanglish)  

You make it possible for us to reach the Hispanic world for Christ!

July 30, 2015 – Hot news from the fields!

Dear Praying Friends,

In Jn. 5:35, Jesus described John the Baptist as a “burning and a shining light …” That is what we want to be in this dark 

and sinful world.  Our prayer is that God will keep us “burning” for Him!                                                    

Hot news from Bethesda Mexico, which reached an all time high of 480 in Sunday School!  Pray as they add on to their 

building, add to their missionary families (90 now), and add souls that are saved and baptized on a weekly basis.  Last 

month they had over 200 saved combining visitation, VBS and services!  Yes it is  HOT in Mexico, where they are 

burning the light of the Gospel!                                                 

On this side of the 

border … Bethesda 

McAllen has burning 

news also!  

Vacation Bible School: 

we had an average of 60 

with 3 souls saved! 

Sunday School:  we had

an all time record of 84 

on the 26th of July! 

That day we had baptisms and the church also surprised us with an early anniversary present.  Michelle and I were 

married on the 28th of July, 37 years ago! 

Souls saved! Since our last letter to you, we have had 7 saved and 5 baptized!                                                            

Special Days:  In June we celebrated Father’s day with 15 fathers present.  In July we had a special lesson on our 

relationship to government on the Sunday after the 4th of July.  The youth helped decorate the church building in July and 

we finished our discipleship course on the 24th!  At least 11 of the 15 that started the course will graduate in August.                                                    

The weather is hot here, with triple digits in the forecast for a couple of weeks, but so is the work of the Lord.  God is 

blessing and the devil is fighting!  We appreciate your faithfulness in supporting us with your prayers and financial 

contributions.  We never take for granted your sacrifice and dedication in holding the ropes for your missionaries.  

Health wise, I am doing fine, but please keep Michelle in your prayers as she is still battling with a lot of health issues. 

Daniel & Michelle Jones


